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'rhe Honorable 
Robert F. Kennedy 
Attorney General 
Washington. D. C. 

Dear Mr. Kennedy: 

CHAIRMAN'S OFFiC~ 
MAIL E D 

MAR 2 1961 

Signed by: 

March 2. 1961 

Receipt ia acknowledged of your letter dated February 
28, 1961, and enclosures. relating to the aerie. of five articles 
a.ppea.ring on the Finance-Industry page of Ule New York World 
'l' elegrau1 a.nd Sun of February 2.0-2.4. 1961, inclu~ive. 

Thank you very mucb for calling this matter to our 
a.ttention. We will look into it and inform you of the results of 
our inquiry. 

W. E. Becker:bsl 

Sincerely yours, 

Edward N. Gadsby 
Chairman 


